
 
 The planned objectives of the Asian-Pacific Community of Interest 
(COI) are as follows:  
 
• To advance the professional growth of Asian Pacific American 
society members  
• To promote the CFA “brand awareness” among Asian Pacific 
Americans in southern California  
• To establish relationships between CFA LA and other local 
professional organizations with similar interests  
• To facilitate research of Asian Pacific markets and investment 
opportunities to support information needs of those considering 
investment diversification into that region  
● To establish and grow communication networks and relationships 
of mutual value with our professional colleagues in the Asian Pacific 
region  
 

If you have an interest in supporting and/or participating in this community, 
please contact CFALA at info@cfala.org 


